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Hannigan, Georgiana

From: rr luce 
Sent: 02 December 2024 09:38
To: Rampion2
Subject: Your letter reference EN010117 of 25 November 2024

Securing trenchless crossings underneath Irreplaceable Habitats and SSSIs - section 9 
 
Dear Secretary of State 
 
The area around Crateman's Farm and the local environment near Cowfold is some of the best countryside 
in the region, significant for its trees, hedgerows and bird life.  An exceptionally good nature report about 
this area has already been submitted.  The public footpaths provide important access for those living in 
Cowfold and the area.   
 
This area, alongside many others in the UK, demands that cables for windfarms should not be at the 
expense of the preservation of the best of our country life, environment, ecology and habitats.   
 
This means that trenchless crossings in the area underneath important habitats and SSSIs should be 
avoided at all costs, let alone the laying of cable trenches.   
 
Yours faithfully 
Richard Luce 
(Lord Luce) 
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